
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 7, 2025 
 
 
Greetings, Bulldog Nation! 
 
 
BULLDOG ROUND-UP - We are starting a new community event to welcome future Bulldogs! If 
you have an elementary school-aged child, we invite you to join us from 5:30 - 7:30 pm on 
Wednesday, March 12 for Bulldog Round-Up. At Bulldog Round-Up, elementary students can 
attend rodeo themed booths for games, activities, and prizes. This is a free event, but cash 
donations will be accepted at the door. We invite you to spread the word to your neighbors with 
elementary school-aged children to join in on the fun! 
 
THIS WEEK IN CHARACTER STRONG - Until this week, Character Strong lessons have been 
consistent across grade levels. For the rest of our lessons, each grade will have lessons based on 
each grade level’s stage of high school. Both the 9th and 10th graders began to explore worries, 
stress and the foundations of mental health. The juniors and seniors continued their discussion 
from last week about ‘To Be’ lists and introduced the Challenge. We encourage you to ask your 
child to tell you about their Challenge. 
 
BOWIE CITY LIMITS - The Band Booster Club invites you to enjoy Bowie City Limits, a Fine Arts 
showcase on campus on April 11 from 6:00 - 8:00 pm. Stay tuned for more information as the 
event gets closer! 
 
COLLEGE PLANNING - Revolution Prep is featuring Case Study webinars for students and  
families, designed to reframe the conversation around testing timelines, list-building 
strategies, application workloads, and student well-being. This engaging session goes beyond 
traditional mock admissions exercises, offering a clear and practical look at the college admission 
process—helping families make informed decisions and plan with confidence. If you are 
interested in learning more, here's a flyer from Revolution Prep with registration information.  
 
STUDENT & STAFF HOLIDAYS - Remember that Friday, March 14 is a student holiday, and Spring 
Break is March 17 - March 21. The 3rd nine weeks grading period ends prior to Spring Break, so 
keep working hard, Bulldogs! 
 
 
Go Dawgs! 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fd2lLVR04.na1.hs-sales-engage.com%2fCtc%2fI7%2b23284%2fd2lLVR04%2fJks2-6qcW69sMD-6lZ3p1VDphPh87Wrb5VyHf1N2F7Ky2W457hG42M9FWVW3gYdgn2hb0XQN987JDmH-8x5MRRC4GGP2qhW8qwFnC7W-sXpW8_NHkn1k2XT-W1gYc6L2Dq4dnW3kb4PB67Qvf_W41y0--46B12tW4m7VhY8Zd0s3W1hMFTK1FCnN1W8JsmTD4tlDwdW63wsvD4GqvvbW6l3CQS34ZHzlN1FCkSdV8dqPW8R-Jmp3k0hfzW6rNfdp4XBZrvW99H_8N6BfGKmf8X1g1P04&c=E,1,UDzzSXdJuwinTGjJnwSQ45j84-ONSjBbfPb5pQc0hFOrNbly9aOgCvOaWbBKg0JjtM02fi2e5S5UzAUAkNIORyDk12M8hbyYY6Gi3_MeV6M,&typo=1

